
     

 

 

KINDERGARTEN THANKSGIVING 
 

 

Kindergarten Thanksgiving is a popular event that the Beaufort 

Historical Association holds to help kindergarten students learn 

how their colonial ancestors prepared for the winter and celebrated 

the holidays. This program is held each November with two 

sessions, each 70 minutes long, beginning at 9:00 and 10:30.  The 

students participate in four stations including Butter Churning, 

Colonial Dress-Up, Weaving or Spinning, and Open Hearth or 

Colonial Garden. 

 

We allow approximately 40 students per session so that they can be 

divided into small groups of 10 and have hands-on experiences at 

the different stations.   

 

The 2015 dates for Kindergarten Thanksgiving are November 2-6, 

9-13 and 16-20.  If you would like more information about this 

program or would like to schedule your class we encourage you to 

call Patricia Suggs or Robyn Austin in early October so they can 

meet your scheduling needs.  The number is (252) 728-5225 or 1-

800-575-7483.  If they are not available, please leave the 

information with the volunteer on duty.    

 

If you would like a copy of the Student Packet that contains pre-

visit and post-visit information and activities, please let us know 

when you call.   

 

We look forward to seeing you and your students on site for 

another memorable and educational Kindergarten 

Thanksgiving! 

 


